
 
 
August 28, 2015 
 
 
Cascade Stables 
Attn: Barbe Smith 
700 East Drive 
New Orleans, LA  70118 
 
Dear Barbe: 
 
The United States Equestrian Federation (USEF) would like to congratulate Cascade Stables being 
designated as an official USEF Elite Training Center.  This designation is part of a new USEF launch that 
will assist in showcasing facilities that are instrumental in providing the necessary standard of facilities 
to support USEF high performance training sessions.   
 
This initiative is new but as it develops, we hope USEF will be able to provide marketing incentives to the 
designated USEF Elite Training Centers.  Cascade Stables will have the right to be referred to as an USEF 
Elite Training Center as well as use of the USEF logo, list your facilities’ information on USEF.org and 
display a USEF Elite Training Center plaque at the facility and on your website.  The plaque will be 
shipped to you directly in the coming weeks.   
 
The Federation is extremely grateful for all you do to support Equestrian sport in general and especially 
the High Performance programs. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
William Connell 
USEF Sport Director 


